COPY.

27th May, 1940.
Dear Ken,
. Thank you for your letter
of the 24th instant, with the accompanyling
copies of cablegrams respecting the
"PEGASUS" .

As you know, we have already
wired to our Senior Surveyor at Plrasus
asking him to contact with your Company's
representative at Istanbul regarding the
survey of this vessel.

Yours sincerely,

x#Jt mnilliﬁ, m.‘
36, Queen Anne's Gate,
LYNDON, S.W.l.



